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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Families,  
 

May Christ’s glory and the promise of this joyous time of the year  
bring peace and happiness to you and those you hold most dear.  

Happy Easter!  
From the Staff at Emmaus Catholic Primary School. 

 
As we approach the end of first term, we are very excited to announce our Year 6 leaders. The 
students in Year 6 have focussed their first term studies on what it means to be a leader and many 
students nominated themselves to be leaders of our school. It was a very difficult decision to 
make as we were very impressed with the examples set by these students and the speeches they 
made.  

The 2021 Year 6 School leaders are: 

 

Apiath -  6Teresa                      Chenuli - 6 Mabo                     Alana Wright - 6 Mabo 
  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to all! 

Red House Captains Red House Vice Captains 

Claire  6T & Noah P. 6T Zoya 6M & Jordan 6C 

Blue House Captains Blue House Vice Captains 

Brian 6C & Tamika 6M Zachari 6C& Maja 6C 

Gold House Captains Gold House Vice Captains 

David 6C & Giselle 6C Denilson 6T & William 6C 

Green House Captains Green House Vice Captains 

Lilly 6C and Noah A. 6T Amy 6M & Ella 6C 

Wednesday 31st March,  2021 
 

TERM 1, WEEK 10 

 

Children finish Term 1 tomorrow Thursday,  
1st April at 1.00pm 

Please pick up your children on time. 
After school care will be available from 1.00 to 6.00 pm 

Term 2 begins Tuesday  20th April for all students. 

Year 6 Student Representative Council 
 
6 Cook Sarah & Ava  
6 Mabo Antonio & Ashleigh  
6 Teresa Anthony & Aimee  
 

Year 5 Student Representative Council 
 
5 Chisholm Ivana & Tom  
5 MacKillop Megan & Kristian  
5 Robinson Annet  and Ethan  



  

 A reminder school finishes at 1pm this Thursday, 1st April.  

 

The children will be celebrating an Easter prayer time with their classes on Thursday morning.   
 

School will resume on Tuesday, 20th April at 8.45am. Monday 19th April is a student free day.  
 

Next term the students may choose to wear either their full winter or their full summer uniform depending on the 
weather. Full winter uniform will be worn from Monday, April 26th. This includes long pants for boys.  
 

Parent Fundraising Committee 
A parent fundraising meeting will be held on Tuesday 20th April at 7pm in the staffroom. All parents are welcome 
to attend to plan a way forward for the rest of this year.  
 

Year 5 Parents Save The Date 
We are holding a Cyber Safety Evening for our Year 5 parents on Tuesday 27th April at 7pm in the Church. This 
meeting is compulsory for our Year 5 parents. Susan Maclean is facilitating this evening. Susan is an expert in 
the area of cyber safety. More information will follow next term. 
 

Have a wonderful holiday with your families and loved ones. 
 

See you next term, 
 

Jackie 

LENT PRAYER AND RECONCILIATION 
 

SACRED HEART: 7.30pm Tuesday 23rd March 
EMMAUS:  7.30pm Thursday 25th MARCH 
 
 

HOLY WEEK 
PALM SUNDAY 
 SACRED HEART: Saturday 27th March 5pm 
             Sunday 28th March 7.30am,   9.00am (Polish),  10.30am 
 
 EMMAUS:         Saturday 27th March 6.30pm 
            Sunday     28th March  9.00am 
HOLY THURSDAY 
 SACRED HEART: Thursday 1st April 7pm 
 EMMAUS:  Thursday 1st April 7pm 
GOOD FRIDAY 
 Stations of the Cross at Sacred Heart grounds 11.00am                                         
  
                        SACRED HEART: Friday  2nd April 3pm 
 EMMAUS:  Friday  2nd April 3pm 
EASTER VIGIL 
 SACRED HEART: Saturday 3rd April 7pm 
 EMMAUS:  Saturday 3rd April 7pm 
EASTER SUNDAY 
 SACRED HEART: Sunday  4th April 7.30am,  9.00 am (Polish),  10.30am 
 EMMAUS:  Sunday 4th April 9.00am 

April 2021 

1 Term 1 Finishes 1.00 pm 

2 Good Friday 

4 Easter Sunday 

20 Term 2 begins for students 

22 Emmaus Feast Day 

25 Anzac Day (No Public Holiday) 

27 Emmaus Cyber Safety Meeting 

 
Bookings are essential 

For SACRED HEART https://www.trybooking.com/BMKXC 

For EMMAUS:  https://www.trybooking.com/BMLBL 

 
 

CATHOLIC REGIONAL COLLEGE 
ENROLMENT FORMS  

FOR YEAR 7 STUDENTS IN 2023 
Please note these forms do not need to be signed by 
Fr. Maurie. Please submit your application directly 
to the secondary school.  

https://www.trybooking.com/BMKXC
https://www.trybooking.com/BMLBL

